V-E-1

TOWN/VILLAG OF HARRISON COMPTROLLER'S OFFICE

TO:

Ronald Belmont, Mayor and Members of the Village Board

FROM:

Maureen MacKenzie, Treasurer

RE:

Village Board Meeting of September 6, 2017

DATE:

August 21, 2017

Authorization is requested for The Village of Harrison to enter into an agreement with Capital Markets Advisors, LLC (formerly NYMAC) for financial advisory services.

We have been utilizing the company's services for over twenty years. They continually provide us with exceptional service during our annual bonding process and assist us with our Continuing Disclosure and Material Event Notice Filing to the Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board, an annual requirement.

The contract has been reviewed by the law department and determined to be in order.

Kindly authorize the Mayor to execute the attached contract.

Respectfully submitted.